

THE RICHMOND FAMILY ARE SAD TO ANNOUNCE THE PASSING OF

KENNETH ALAN RICHMOND

ON WEDNESDAY 21ST DECEMBER 2022

A SERVICE WILL BE HELD ON THE

16TH OF FEBRUARY 2023 AT 1PM KINGSTON CREMATORIUM, [KT1 3EZ]

REFRESHMENTS WILL BE SERVED AFTER THE SERVICE AT THE COOMBE WOOD GOLF CLUB [KT2 7NS]

Please RSVP to David on 07718199367 [phone], or d.c.richmond@ntlworld.com [email]

Donations, in memory of Ken, can be made by cheque, payable to:

'Royal Kingston District Scouts Council' and sent to 56 Dickerage Road,

Kingston upon Thames, KT1 3SS, c/o Peter Richmond.